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ROADS EDUCATION ORGANIZATION 
DBA PIVOT CHARTER SCHOOLS 

 
 

NOTICE OF SCHEDULE CHANGE 
 
 

The Regular Meeting of the Roads Education Organization Governing Board 
Set for Thursday, May 14, 2020 at 10:00 a.m.  

HAS BEEN POSTPONED 
 

The meeting has not yet been rescheduled. 
 

The next Regular Meeting is scheduled for  
Saturday, June 6, 2019 at 8:30 a.m. 

Depending on public health restrictions, this meeting may be held via teleconference or 
at its originally scheduled location: 

Pivot Charter School North Bay 
2999 Cleveland Avenue, Suite D, Santa Rosa, CA 95403 

 
 

Roads Education Organization complies with ADA requirements and, upon request, will attempt to reasonably 
accommodate individuals with disabilities by making meeting materials available in appropriate alternative formats 

(pursuant to Government Code Section 54953.2). 
Anyone requiring reasonable accommodation to participate in a meeting should contact the Executive Director at 

(530) 550-7616 at least 48 hours prior to the meeting. 

Anyone who is unable to attend a meeting in person may arrange to attend via phone or video conference. During 

the COVID-19 pandemic, the Pivot Charter School resource centers will not broadcast Roads Education 
Organization meetings, due to California Executive Order N-29-20 and public health restrictions. When joining a 

meeting remotely, participants may use the URL or conference call information provided on the meeting agenda. 

 
 


